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Friday 1 July 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers 

ORGANISATION FOR 2022/23 
 

There will be 6 classes next year and they are as follows: 
 

Year Group  Reg  Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Year 3  Ash Mrs Holloway Miss Mattholie 

Year 4 Willow Mrs Liddiard Mrs Thomas (am)/Mrs Jones (pm) 

Year 4 Elm Miss Brooks 

Year 5 Beech Mr Evans Mrs White (am) 
Mrs Jones (am)/Mrs Thomas (pm) 

Year 5 Sycamore  Miss Jefferies Mrs Dyball (am) 
Mrs Tester 

Year 6 Birch Mrs Mattholie Mrs Pollard 
Mrs Balsdon-Joy (am) 

 
Move Up Day 
We have a Move Up Day planned for Monday 4 July in order for the children to meet their new teacher and teaching 
assistant.  If there is something you wish to discuss with them prior to the start of the new academic year, please 
contact the school office, however I will reassure you, that the staff will carry out detailed handover meetings to 

ensure that all key information is passed over, including any necessary conversations with Northway Infants.  Your 
child’s new teacher will also communicate with you in September the expectations for the year.  
 
Staff Changes 
Ms Evans will not have a specific class responsibility next year, but will work alongside me helping to monitor our 
curriculum.   Mrs Griggs, alongside Miss Thompson will be providing PPA cover across the School.  Miss Thompson 
will be covering classes 2 days a week with Monday, Thursday and Friday fulfilling her SENDCo role.   Miss Kerby is 
leaving at the end of this academic year to take up a teaching post in Worcestershire and Miss Cook is making a 
career change.  We wish them both well in their new endeavours.  Mrs Fisher is also leaving us in July in order to 
spend more time with her family.  She has however offered to do some supply work for us, so we hope to see her at 
regular intervals across the year.   We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Tharme and Mr Jones who are both retiring in 
July.  We wish them both well and hope that they enjoy a well-earned rest!  
 
Tuesday 6 September 2022- Start of Term for all pupils  
The children will be welcomed on the playground at 8.40am and shown where to hang up their coat and bag etc.  
We warmly invite all Year 3 parents to attend an informal ‘Tea and Chat’ session on Friday 9 September from 8.50 – 
9.20am.  This will provide you with an opportunity to ask any questions and become familiar with the expectations 
for Year 3.   
 
 
Kind regards 

    
Mrs Maria Budd    
Headteacher   
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